Lena Bonner

From: Adrian Estrada <theloftaug04@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 11:15 AM

To: Lena Bonner

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Dec 5 commissioners meeting
Ms. Bonner,

Hello, my name is Adrian Estrada. | am one of the owners of a bar downtown named The Loft Augusta. | am writing to
you to request a spot to speak with the commissioners on the December 5th docket. | would like to address the closure
of bars on New Year's Eve. | will be bringing a crowd with me in support of us being able to open that day. Another bar
owner will be accompanying me to speak.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Adrian Estrada
The Loft Augusta
(706) 910-2080

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links,
open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]



